
Yamato Scientific America (YSA) Statement, 
 
On March 16, 2020, the County of Santa Clara issued an order directing all individuals living in the 
county to shelter at their place of residence effective March 17 to April 7 to slow the spread of COVID-
19.   
 
In compliance with this order, Yamato Scientific America (YSA) will temporarily close our office effective 
March 17, 2020.  While our system will continue to receive incoming messages in the next 3 weeks and 
employees who can work from home will do so, we apologize for the delays on customer service 
requests and purchase order processing and shipping.  We hope for your patience and understanding 
and thank you for your continued support. 
 


